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ANOTHER NEW YEAR’S RESOLUTION…TUNE UP YOUR EMPLOYMENT POLICIES! 

Many laws affecting your workplace changed during the past year. This is a good time to review and 
update your employee handbook, policies and practices. 

Protect your business. Rotate your tires and check under the hood: 

 At-will employment policies - The National Labor Relations Board imposes restrictions on at-will 
disclaimers.     

 CORI and criminal background checks - State law now mandates written CORI policies.     

 Family and Medical Leave Act - Federal law is proposed to provide leave for family members of 
veterans.     

 Protection of personal information - Massachusetts regulations require contracts with vendors and 
third parties to protect against identity theft.     

 Social media policies - The National Labor Relations Board issued strict rules and a new model 
policy.     

 Transgender Equal Rights Law - This new Massachusetts law protects workers based on gender 
identity and expression.     

 Workplace investigations - Employers can no longer require blanket confidentiality. 

If you have any questions about this alert or would like to discuss your company's employment policies, 
please contact one of our employment attorneys, Gary M. Feldman or Tamsin R. Kaplan.   

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

This article is provided as a courtesy and may not be relied upon as legal advice, or to avoid taxes and 
penalties. Distribution to promote, market, or recommend any arrangement or investment to avoid or 
evade taxes, including penalties, is expressly forbidden. Any communication with the author as to its 
contents, does not, of itself, create a lawyer-client relationship. Under the ethical rules applicable to 
lawyers in some jurisdictions, this may be considered advertising. 

IRS Circular 230 Notice: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you 
that any U.S. tax advice contained in this communication is not intended or written to be used, and 
cannot be used by any taxpayer, for the purpose of avoiding U.S. tax penalties 
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